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25th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents.  

As we are approaching hot weather we would ask that you dress your child in cool clothing  

We would ask that you put sun cream on in the mornings and we will reapply as needed with your 

consent. 

 

Please can you also provide a hat for your child and bottles for drinking water for the day. We want 

to make sure that your child is protected and kept safe throughout the day, as we have planned 

outings most weeks.  

As the weather is hot we will be doing water play and using the swimming pool so please make sure 

your child has a spare change of clothes just in case they do get wet, if you do not want your child to 

participate in water play or using the swimming pool then please do let us know  

Thank you  

Happy tiney home Nursery 
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